
  
 

 
   

 

 

 
Colonial, the first Spanish real estate company to have a member on the 

board of this prestigious association  

 

Pere Viñolas named member of the EPRA Board   
 

 

 
 The EPRA (European Public Real Estate Association) comprises the main association of the 

listed European Real Estate Sector 
 

 Colonial is the only Spanish real estate company awarded with these two awards: the “EPRA 
Gold Award – Financial Reporting” and the “EPRA Gold Award – Sustainability” 
 

 
 

Barcelona, 15 of September 2016. The European Public Real Estate Association (EPRA), the association 

renowned with the maximum representation of the listed European real estate sector, has chosen Colonial to 

form part of its Board of Directors.  

 

The representation of Colonial will be taken on by Pere Viñolas, Colonial’s CEO, who will be chosen as a member 

of EPRA’s board representing the south of Europe. It is the first time that a Spanish company will form part of the 

maximum body of this prestigious association.  

 

The decision was made public during EPRA’s annual meeting celebrated in Paris. Viñolas will have a seat on a 

Board reserved for important actors in the sector such as Unibail Rodamco, Vonovia and Land Securities. 

 

 

 

Colonial, honoured with two EPRA awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In addition, at the recent EPRA Awards, Colonial was honoured with two top class awards.  

 

Specifically, the company has obtained the “EPRA Gold Award – Financial Reporting” for another year, 

recognizing its excellence and transparency in the communication of financial information in the capital markets.  

 

 

 



  

 

 

In addition, Colonial has been recognized with the “EPRA Gold Award – Sustainability”, which awards real estate 

companies who put sustainability measures in practice and spotlights the high quality assets in Colonial’s portfolio 

in all of its markets.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Colonial is the only Spanish real estate company that has ever achieved these two awards. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
“The information included in this document has not been verified or revised by the external auditors of Colonial. In this sense, the 
information is subject to and should be read together with all of the public information available, in all cases including the report 
corresponding to the 2015 annual results, registered by the Company and available on the Company’s website www.inmocolonial.com.” 
 
 

For more information: Román y Asociados 93 414 23 40 

Xavier Ribó – x.ribo@romanyasociados.es 93 414 23 40/ 669 486 003 

María Martínez – maria.martínez@romanyasociados.es 93 414 23 40 


